Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

31st July 2023
Notice

(For First, Second and Third Year BAMMC)

Learners are hereby informed that the Department of BAMMC in has
organised a Seminar titled "Lights, Camera, VFX: Integrating Visual

Effects in Live Action", on Thursday, 10" August, 2023 at 11:30 am.

This session will be an immersive journey into the world of visual
effects, exploring the latest trends, techniques, and innovations in the
industry. The session will take place in the Mini Auditorium (Block

No. 706). Students are directed to attend the session and avail the

benefit.

Note: Regular lectures will be conducted on this day.
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